
February 23, 2022    Sent via E-Mail: aretha.adams@peelregion.ca 

Aretha Adams, Deputy Clerk and Acting Director of Administration 
Region of Peel 
10 Peel Center Drive  
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 

Dear Ms. Adams, 

RE:  SUPPORT OF THE COALITION FOR THE WEST CREDIT RIVERS MONITORING AND ADAPTIVE 
MANAGEMENT PLAN 

I am writing to advise that at the Town Council meeting held on February 22, 2022, Council adopted a resolution 
supporting the Region of Peel in its advocacy efforts for the Coalition for the West Credit Rivers Monitoring and 
Adaptive Management Plan.  

The resolution read as follows: 

That the Town thank the Region of Peel for advocating and supporting the Coalition for the West Credit 
River's Monitoring and Adaptive Management Plan to address the protection efforts of the West Credit 
River and Main Credit River from harmful toxins, threat to fishery habitat and the cooling of the water; and  

That the Mayor write a letter to the Honourable David Piccini, Minister of the Environment,· Conservation 
and Parks, the Credit Valley Conservation, and the Town of Erin, supporting the advocacy efforts of the 
Region of Peel. 

On behalf of Mayor Thompson and Members of Caledon Council, the Town thanks the Region for advocating and 
supporting the Coalition for the West Credit Rivers Monitoring and Adaptive Management Plan. For more 
information regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned directly by e-mail to Laura.Hall@caledon.ca or 
by phone at 905.584.2272 ext. 4288.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Hall, Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk 
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